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Lane closures planned for two bridges in Lake County 

LAKE COUNTY, Ind. - Indiana Department of Transportation contractor Superior Construction Co 
will begin two bridge deck overlay projects on or after Monday, May 16. 

U.S. 12/Columbus Drive over Kennedy Ave will be reduced to one lane in each direction through 
early August, and 169th Ave/15th Ave over State Road 912/Cline Ave will be reduced to one lane in 
each direction through mid-September. 

The outside right lanes will be closed in each direction during phase one, and the inside left lanes 
will be closed during phase two for both projects. Bridge deck overlays are preventative 
maintenance projects that prolong the life of the bridge.  

INDOT encourages drivers to allow extra time when driving through this area and follow traffic 
directions carefully. Motorists should slow down, exercise caution and drive distraction-free through 
all work zones. 
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